
 
 

 
February 21, 2007 
 
Re: Peabody Advertising Company, Inc. 
 
 
I had and am still having the pleasure of working with Cece Peabody of Peabody 
Advertising Company, Inc.  I wanted to build a website for many years to expand the 
exposure of my practice. Cece came highly recommended. 
 
Prior to our first meeting, Cece and I spoke on the phone. Her suggestions and guidance 
helped me to become clear as to my vision for the website.  I did my “homework” and at 
our first meeting Cece listened intently to all my ideas, what I wanted, the feel and 
direction of my practice.  Cece took my information and started to set up the WebPages.  
I often had ideas that Cece easily would “get’ and then be able to formulize them on the 
website.  She would often do research to find what I was looking for (an image, wording, 
etc.).  If Cece was not right on the money with what she found it was always very close to 
what I had in mind. 
 
Cece is extremely easy to work and made what I thought was going to be a difficult 
process fun and enjoyable. 
 
My website is lovely and I get many compliments.  But more importantly, I have gotten 
many calls directly from people who visited my website!  It has been a wonderful source 
for referrals as well as helping me educate the public! 
 
Thanks Cece. 
 
Yours in Wellness, 
 
Tammy M. Kaminski 
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